

Interparliamentary conferences Dutch EU Presidency 2016

To Ms Rabault General Rapporteur of the Finances Committee of the French National Assembly

Place and date: The Hague, February 19, 2016

Concerning: SECG-conference on Wednesday 17 February 2016

Our reference: 2016D07972

Dear Ms Rabault,

We would, also on behalf of our colleagues from the European Parliament, like to thank you for your contribution during the SECG-conference on Wednesday 17 February 2016 during the session Parliaments' experiences with enhanced economic coordination and governance. Enclosed with this letter is a small memento from the conference in the shape of a Parliamentary Dimension powerbank.

Your first-hand experience in European macro-economic policy and views as a rapporteur of the Finances Committee of the French National Assembly contributed to a fruitful discussion during this meeting. We greatly appreciate that you have given your support to the success of this interparliamentary event.

Finally, we would like to draw your attention to the short video report which is made of this conference, available through the website parleu2016.nl.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Mark Harbers

Marle Harbers

Chairman of the Political Preparatory Group of the SECG-conference